
 
1/6/20 

Superintendent’s Message 

As the holiday season has left us and a new year is upon us, 2020 seemed so far away and it has arrived.  
We are embarking on a new decade filled with hope, successes and a future of unknowns.  I am proud of 
the work that is going on in our district and we will continue to promote all of the great things that are 
happening. 

On behalf of the Board of Education and myself, we wish you a happy new year and a year that we will 
continue to focus our efforts on your children. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Thomas Palmer Ed.D. 

Superintendent of Schools 


